
Thanks to the Affordable Care Act, there are many new op-
tions for the uninsured and underinsured, but you still may 
not understand all of the choices.   
 
If you need help, Federally Qualified Health Centers 

(FQHCs) have years of experience in connecting people to  
affordable health care, regardless of income.   
 
Do you have questions about the Affordable Care Act? 
 
Do you want to know if you now qualify for Medicaid  
under the new guidelines? 
 
Do you need help accessing the Connect for Health          
Colorado website? 
 
Or do you just not know where to start? 

Shopping for Health Care Coverage? 

In your state, more 
individuals and families 
now qualify for public 
health programs like 

Medicaid. 
 

You also have the choice 
of  several new private 
health insurance plans. 

 
There are new tax credits 

available to help low-
income residents afford 
private health insurance. 

 
No one can be denied 

health insurance 
coverage because of  a 
pre-existing condition. 

 

Your Local Community Health Center is Where You Can 

Find Affordable, Quality Health Care 

For Answers,  

Come to Us! 

Insert Logo and Contact 

Information Here 


